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Comments: I understand the desire to decrease impact in wilderness areas. That being said, as long as you

continue to stock lakes with fish, which are non native to the area, you are destroying the natural ecosystem and

encouraging more people to recreate in wilderness areas. 

 

Climbing is at worst the same, and likely less damaging. Please be internally consistent and allow climbers to

recreate safely with fixed anchors. You'll save lives and be less of a hypocrite. Thank you.


